Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey
Right here, we have countless books love only once johanna lindsey and
collections to check out. We additionally present variant types and as a
consequence type of the books to browse. The up to standard book, fiction,
history, novel, scientific research, as well as various extra sorts of books
are readily straightforward here.
As this love only once johanna lindsey, it ends happening monster one of the
favored books love only once johanna lindsey collections that we have. This is
why you remain in the best website to look the unbelievable books to have.
Tender Is the Storm Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-14 Headstrong heiress Sharisse
Hammond wants no part of the New York society marriage that has been arranged
for her. So she heads west across a vast and dangerous land -- with no
intention of honoring her agreement to become the mail-order bride of a rugged
Arizona rancher. But Lucas Holt needs a wife -- any wife -- if his plan to
destroy his most hated enemy is to succeed. And this gullible Eastern lady
would do quite nicely. However, their separate schemes to use one another are
complicated by raw, aching passion. For Lucas's beautiful, unsuspecting pawn
was not supposed to be so irresistible alluring. And freedom-loving Sharisse
never dreamed she could ever desire one man so much!
Marriage Most Scandalous Johanna Lindsey 2006-05-01 Disowned by his family,
Sebastian Townshend has forged a reputation throughout Europe as a mercenary,
until his former neighbor, Lady Margaret Landor, enlists his assistance in
investigating death threats against his estranged father.
Temptation's Darling Johanna Lindsey 2019-07-16 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey blends passion and humor in a dazzling Regency-era novel
in which a disastrous debutante becomes the toast of the town with a little
help from a friend of the Prince Regent’s. Threatened by powerful enemies,
William Blackburn, Earl of Ketterham, lives in exile in the Scottish Highlands
with his daughter Vanessa. When she comes of age William urges her to return to
her mother in England to make her debut. Raised with all the advantages and
freedom a boy would have, Vanessa doubts she can fit into the mold of a proper
young lady. Still, she agrees to re-enter fashionable society, determined to
end the vendetta against her father, never imagining the high price she will
have to pay. Lord Montgomery Townsend enjoys living on the edge, courting
danger as he fixes potentially scandalous problems for the Prince Regent. While
hiding out at the home of the Countess of Ketterham, Monty watches a disasterin-the-making as his hostess tries to prepare her estranged daughter for a
match with the pompous son of a powerful family. Puzzled as to why independentminded Vanessa submits to being turned into a puppet and wants to marry the
arrogant rogue, Monty nonetheless steps in to make her dreams come true. But no
good deed goes unpunished and soon he faces more pressing problems, including
the temptation to upend Vanessa’s wedding plans so he can marry her himself!
A Rogue of My Own Johanna Lindsey 2009-06-16 In #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey’s captivating regency romance, an innocent young lady’s
first brush with royal court intrigue lands her at the altar alongside one of
London’s most notorious rogues. For Lady Rebecca Marshall, a whirlwind of
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excitement begins when she becomes a maid of honor at the court of Queen
Victoria. But when Rebecca unknowingly steps into the rivalry between the
Queen’s spymaster and a noblewoman who uses the maids as courtly spies, she is
soon entangled in a web of deceit with the charming marquis Rupert St. John.
The devastatingly handsome ne’er-do-well is the cousin of Raphael Locke, with
whom Rebecca was once infatuated…He’s also a secret agent of the crown who
leads a double life. Certain that guileless Rebecca is spying on him, Rupert
seduces her—then, forced to wed, he believes she has set a trap of the worst
sort in order to marry into his powerful family! But as he comes to know
Rebecca’s true heart, his vow of revenge and infidelity becomes a desire to
share many passionate nights—only with his beautiful wife.
That Perfect Someone Johanna Lindsey 2010-06-15 Having returned from the high
seas after dodging the fiancâee his greedy father, the Earl of Manford, wanted
him to marry, Richard Allen crosses paths with his furious fiancâee and must
flee with her on an ocean voyage once the Earl learns his son is alive.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1985 Kidnapped and seduced by the handsome
Nicholas Eden, lovely Regina Ashton falls for her captor, but scandal, danger,
and tragic misunderstandings threaten their relationship, in a tale of Regency
England.
Tempting the Laird Julia London 2018-06-26 Mystery and desire cloak the
Scottish Highlands Unruly. Unmarried. Unapologetic. Catriona Mackenzie’s
reputation precedes her everywhere she goes. Her beloved late aunt Zelda taught
Cat to live out loud and speak her mind, and that’s exactly what she does when
Zelda’s legacy—a refuge for women in need—comes under fire. When her quest puts
her in the path of the disturbingly mysterious Hamlin Graham, Duke of Montrose,
Cat is soon caught up in the provocative rumors surrounding the dark duke.
Never one to retreat, Cat boldly goes where no one else has dared for answers.
Shrouded in secrets, a hostage of lies, Hamlin must endure the fear and
suspicion of those who believe he is a murderer. The sudden disappearance of
his wife and the truth he keeps silent are a risk to his chances at earning a
coveted parliamentary seat. But he’s kept his affairs tightly held until a
woman with sparkling eyes and brazen determination appears unexpectedly in his
life. Deadly allegations might be his downfall, but his unleashed passion could
be the duke’s ultimate undoing.
Hearts Aflame Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-28 Beautiful and defiant, Kristen
Haardrad meets the hot, longing gaze of Royce, Thane of Wyndhurst, with icy
fury - vowing never to be enslaved by the powerful Saxon lord who holds her
captive. She is his enemy and his prize - a wild and lusty hellion to be tamed
by her dashing conqueror's kiss. But though maddened with desire for the
golden-haired Viking temptress, noble Royce, in conscience, cannot force his
exquisite prisoner to submit. For only Kristen's willing surrender can quench
the blistering fires that sear his tormented soul - and heal a heart consumed
by passion with a soothing balm of rapturous, unconditional love.
A Loving Scoundrel Johanna Lindsey 2004-04-27 This “delightfully engaging” (RT
Book Reviews) entry in the beloved Malory-Anderson Family series from the New
York Times bestselling author of the Reid Family series follows the son of a
gentleman pirate as he falls in love with the streetwise young woman he hires
as his maid. When Danny, a young woman from the streets of London with no
memory of her real family, helps handsome rakehell Jeremy Malory steal back the
jewels his friend lost in a card game, she is kicked out of her gang. She
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demands Jeremy give her a legitimate job so she can become respectable.
Intrigued by her beauty and spunk, Jeremy hires Danny as his upstairs maid,
although he wants her as his mistress. Under the tutelage of Jeremy and his
cousin Regina, Danny blossoms into a lady. Although she is drawn to Jeremy by
passionate feelings she has never experienced before, she refuses to be
anything more than a servant to him. But when she undergoes a Cinderella-like
transformation and poses as Jeremy’s new love in an attempt to help him avert a
scandal, his aristocratic peers can’t help but notice how familiar Danny looks.
Now tongues are wagging, raising the question of her true identity, which
threatens not only Danny’s chances of capturing Jeremy’s heart but her very
life.
Silver Angel Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-12 A classic historical romance from #1
New York Times bestselling author Johanna Lindsey. Abducted and sold into
slavery, Chantelle Burke has been brought to the palace of the mighty Pasha.
Vowing never to bow to this ruthless master's will, the young Englishwoman
weakens within the silken splendor of his chambers, and after on glance into
his piercing emerald eyes. The stunningly handsome Pasha is a powerful,
muscular figure yet he caresses the lovely addition to his harem with a fond
tenderness that only succeeds in driving her wild. But beneath his exotic
eastern garb, the cryptic Pasha shrouds his true identity -- one that he finds
difficult to conceal when he wants so much to surrender his hearty and soul to
the irresistible Chantelle.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1990
Beautiful Tempest Johanna Lindsey 2017-07-11 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey now reveals the tempestuous story of Jacqueline Malory
whose furious desire for revenge leads to a confrontation with the handsome
pirate who abducted her—and sparks a much steamier kind of desire. For the
first time, James Malory and his Anderson in-laws agree on something: It’s
payback time for the culprit who kidnapped James and Georgina’s beloved
daughter Jack from her American debutante party and whisked her away to the
Caribbean, no matter that she escaped unscathed. James figured out who
masterminded the dastardly plot and is leading a fleet of ships to the West
Indies to deliver some Malory-style retribution. More interested in revenge
than in finding a husband during her first London Season, Jack is furious that
her father left her behind. Then an intriguing stranger leads her and her older
brother Jeremy to her mysterious abductor. But instead of capturing him, the
Malory siblings wind up as his “ guests” on a ship sailing away from England.
As Jack re-engages in a battle of wills with her all too attentive captor, she
realizes he is no ordinary pirate, perhaps no pirate at all, but a nobleman
determined to settle a score that dates back to the days when her father was
known as Captain Hawk—and what endangers her most is the increasingly
passionate attraction they feel for each other.
Let Love Find You Johanna Lindsey 2012-06-12 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey delivers the “potent, sexy chemistry” (Booklist) and
witty repartee for which she is adored in this dazzling regency romance about a
desperate debutante whose family hires an innovative matchmaker to ensure her
marriage. London society has its very own Cupid. Renowned horse breeder and
occasional matchmaker Devin Baldwin pairs eligible young ladies with suitable
gentlemen based on his theory of animal magnetism. Unafraid of ruffling
feathers, this darkly handsome Cupid doles out tips for bettering one’s chances
of meeting a mate that are as pointed as the love legend’s sharpest arrows!
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Lovely Amanda Locke, the daughter of a duke, is everything a nobleman could
desire, yet she enters her third Season still searching for a match.
Gossipmongers’ tongues are wagging, and her mystified family is considering
drastic measures to find her a husband. But the insufferable advice of this
Cupid fellow is the last thing Amanda wants. When an earl passionate about
horses becomes the target of her husband hunt, Amanda knows it’s time to
overcome her fear of riding. With her sister-in-law Ophelia hastening the
romance along by arranging riding lessons, Amanda is soon taking instruction
from infuriating Devin Baldwin. Astonishingly, in her daily encounters with
Devin—who treats her as an ordinary young woman, not a prize to be won at the
marriage mart—Amanda experiences passion for the first time. Now, her search
for a match takes her in an unexpected direction as she finds herself falling
in love with Cupid himself.
The Devil Who Tamed Her Johanna Lindsey 2008-04-29 Offended by an earl's
daughter's rude temperament, wealthy Raphael Locke takes the young woman under
his wing to prove to a friend that he can transform her into a good-natured and
eligible match for a gentleman.
Wicked's Scandal Kathleen Ayers 2016-07-15 Alexandra Dunforth, a bookish
spinster from Hampshire, has no desire to marry despite her uncle holding the
fate of her beloved family estate over her head. Sutton "Satan" Reynolds, a
wealthy Marquess, is possessed of angelic beauty and a scandalous dragon
tattoo. He doesn't care for the simpering women of the ton and is determined to
avoid any entanglements, until a chance meeting with the delectable Miss
Dunforth changes his mind.
Love Me Forever Johanna Lindsey 1996 A young heiress in mourning for her
mother, Kimberly Richards has been abandoned by her long-time fiance. But
Kimberly's father, the Earl of Amburough, is intent upon marrying her off as
quickly as possible, so that he can remarry. His chosen bridegroom for his
daughter is Lachlan, the dashing and newly-impoverished Laird of Clan
MacGregor. Kimberley, however, harbours a deep-seated dislike of Scots and
gold-diggers, and is dubious about a tryst with the handsome, haughty Lachlan.
But strange turns and outrageous circumstances promise to lead the ill-matched
pair to a wildly unexpected destination - and to open a resisting heart to the
true glories of love.
The Switch Sandra Brown 2013-08-27 From #1 New York Times bestselling author
Sandra Brown comes another masterful creation, a riveting novel of suspense,
revenge, and unpredictable twists and turns...When Melina suggests that her
twin sister Gillian take her place as a media escort to an astronaut, she
initially refuses. The following morning Melina is horrified to learn that her
sister has been murdered. Now she must work together to learn the truth behind
her sister's death, and discover the identity of the killer, whose plans are
far from over.
Captive of My Desires Johanna Lindsey 2007-04-17 Gabrielle Brooks accompanies
her pirate father on the high seas until he insists she return to London to
find a proper husband, only to find herself falling for Drew Anderson, a
carefree sea captain with no interest in matrimony.
Stormy Persuasion Johanna Lindsey 2014-06-10 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey returns to the dazzlingly passionate world of the
Malorys, an aristocratic family of rakehell adventurers and spirited ladies, in
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a thrilling new tale of unbridled desires. Judith and Jacqueline Malory are not
simply cousins; they are inseparable best friends. Refusing to miss
Jacqueline's come-out in Connecticut, Judy convinces her parents, James and
Georgina, to let her delay her London debut by a few weeks so she can accompany
her cousin. Neither girl intends to fall in love during her first Season. But
Judy's plans are overturned when aboard ship she comes face-to-face with the
ghost who has been haunting her dreams. Unknown to the Malorys, deckhand Nathan
Tremayne is a smuggler with a noose around his neck. Determined to carry out a
covert mission in America that could gain him a pardon, Nathan senses that
Judith is trouble. Somehow the minx knows his secret—and now she's blackmailing
him into doing her bidding—teaching her how to climb the rigging and how to
kiss. While passions can soar on the high seas, Nathan knows this aristocratic
beauty is merely amusing herself with a scoundrel like him. When the
unthinkable happens in Connecticut and the elder Malorys' hands are tied,
Nathan takes command of a dire situation. Captaining his own ship, he turns the
tables on Judy and steers them into uncharted waters, where a lady might just
throw caution to the wind and give her heart to a scoundrel.
Until Forever Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-01 Professor Roseleen White is awestruck
by the man who now, impossibly, stands before her: a magnificent Viking warrior
out of her most cherished dreams and blistering fantasies. Accursed for
centuries, proud and mighty Thorn now finds himself enslaved to a woman whose
prim exterior masks a passionate fire. Sweeping her back to an ancient past,
the breathtaking barbarian soon awakens his willing captive to a sensuality she
has never known. But Roseleen is faced with a devastating choice: she can
imperil her future or preserve a love more powerful than time. Because only by
banishing him from her life forever can she free her beloved from eternitys
chains.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-28 The exquisite niece of Lord Edward
and Lady Charlotte Malory, Regina Ashton is outraged over her abduction by the
arrogant, devilishly handsome Nicholas Eden—and is determined to make the rogue
pay . . . with his heart. A golden-haired seducer, Nicholas has been hardened
by a painful secret in his past. And now that he has besmirched Reggie's good
name, the hot-tempered lady has vowed to wed him. Her fiery beauty stirs
Nicholas as no woman ever has—and the rake arouses Reggie's passion to an
unendurable level. Such uncontrolled desires can lead only to dangerous
misunderstandings . . . and, perhaps, to a love that can live only once in a
lifetime.
Secret Fire Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-05 A master storyteller who spins romantic
fiction like not other, Johanna Lindsey weaves together endearing characters,
enthralling adventure and pulsating passion to create stories that touch the
hearts of her readers. Secret Fire He'd caught only a glimpse of her from the
window of his carriage, but the young prince knew he had to have her. Within
minutes, Lady Katherine St. John was dragged from the London street and carried
off to a sumptuous town house -- for the pleasure of her royal admirer... From
the tempestuous passion of their first encounter, across stormy seas, to the
golden splendor of palaces in Moscow, she was his prisoner -- obsessed with
rage toward her captor even as an all-consuming need made her his slave. Yet
theirs was a fervor beyond her understanding, carrying them irrevocably toward
final surrender to the power of undeniable love.
His Ruthless Heart Johanna Lindsey 2006
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The Present Johanna Lindsey 2010-08-31 As the entire Malory family gathers at
Haverston to celebrate the season, a mysterious present arrives anonymously.
The gift is an old journal -- a tender and tempestuous account of the love
affair between the second Marquis, Christopher Malory, and a dark gypsy beauty
named Anastasia, who seeks a love match with a non-gypsy in order to save
herself from a prearranged marriage to a brute. Though the dashing English lord
Anastasia sets her sight upon burns for the exquisite, exotic miss, Christopher
could never consent to wed such a lowborn lady. But miracles have been known to
happen in this season of peace and giving and love, as two extraordinary people
seperated by cicumstance of birth begin a passionate dance of will and wiles.
And in the miraculous blossoming of a glorious romance at a long ago
Christmastime, there are wise and well-learned lessons that will enrich the
hearts of the Malory descendants -- and, indeed, of everyone who has ever
dreamed.
Surrender My Love Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 A Lady's Scorn Wrongly branded a
spy, the dark and handsome Viking lord Selig Haardrad suffered greatly in the
dungeons of Lady Erika of Gronwood. And as he hung in chains, his magnificent
body wracked with pain and fever, one thought sustained him: revenge! A
Viking's Vengence Now Destiny's great wheel has turned--and Selig's exquisite,
hone-haired tormentor has been delivered into the Norseman's hands. Now it is
Selig who is the master, bound and determined to break the proud spirit of his
captive "ice queen" and to conquer her with passion's sword -- never dreaming
that his own heart will be vanquished by sensuous desire. . .and victorious
love.
Once a Princess Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-19 Once Upon A Time... In a rustic
Missiissippi tavern, a beautiful exiled princess was forced to dance for the
pleasure of others--unaware of her regal birthright...and infuriated by a
magnificent golden-eyed devil who crossed an ocean to possess her. From A Far
Off Land... A bold and brazen prince came to America to claim his promised
bride. But the spirited vixen spurned his affections while inflaming his royal
blood with passion's fire...impelling virile Stefan Barany to take in sensuous
and searing conquest the love Tatiana vowed never to yield.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1985 Kidnapped and seduced by the handsome
Nicholas Eden, lovely Regina Ashton falls for her captor, but scandal, danger,
and tragic misunderstandings threaten their relationship, in a tale of Regency
England.
Say You Love Me Johanna Lindsey 2011-08-02 Left penniless and in dire straits,
Kelsey Langton realizes that only by allowing herself to be sold at auction
canshe rescue her sister's future. So the proud, desperate lady enters the
infamous House ofEros, resigned to becoming some well-heeled gentleman's
plaything -- and Lord Derek Malory is the highest bidder for Kelsey's charms. A
handsome and irredeemable scoundrel, Derek soon draws the sensuous,
unsuspecting maiden into a world of unparalleled pleasures and dangerous
rivalries. But Kelsey knows she must always guard the secretof her highborn
past -- even as her grace, spirit, and beauty entice her new "master" to
renounce his scandalous ways and take a gamble on true love.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1990 Kidnapped and seduced by the handsome
Nicholas Eden, lovely Regina Ashton falls for her captor, but scandal, danger,
and tragic misunderstandings threaten their relationship, in a tale set in
Regency England.
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When Passion Rules Johanna Lindsey 2012-04-17 Raised by the assassin hired to
kill her in infancy, Princess Alana of Lubinia unsuccessfully contacts her
father the king and is imprisoned as a pretender by the handsome captain of the
palace guards, to whom she is betrothed when her claims are proven. By the
best-selling author of the Malory series. Reprint.
Marry Me by Sundown Johanna Lindsey 2018-07-10 The #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Beautiful Tempest and Make Me Love You brings her
“mastery of historical romance” (Entertainment Weekly) to 1880s Montana where
passions and gold fever run high as an American heiress turns to a rugged
mountain man to help her locate her father’s fortune. After a social whirlwind
in London, Violet Mitchell is summoned back to Philadelphia only to discover
her family living on the edge of financial ruin while their father seeks new
wealth in Montana’s gold fields. With the family’s home and social standing at
risk, Violet makes a drastic decision. Meanwhile, Montana rancher Morgan
Callahan rode away from his family’s cattle farm to make his own fortune. Now
as he finishes exploiting a mother lode of silver, a young woman claiming to be
his late partner’s daughter turns up wanting to be taken to her father’s mine.
Suspecting that the pretty schemer works for the mining outfit that is trying
to steal his land, he has no qualms about snatching her and holding her at his
camp where she can do no harm. But he underestimated the new thorn in his side.
Determined to claim what rightfully belongs to her family, Violet summons up
the courage and grit to cope with the hazards and discomforts of an untamed
land and the disturbingly masculine stranger who holds her fate in his hands.
But an error of judgment brings down a hailstorm of danger that upends her
plans and deepens her bond to a man who may turn out to be all she desires.
With her signature “strong characters, humor, interesting plots—and, of
course—romance” (The Cincinnati Enquirer), Johanna Lindsey crafts another
irresistible and adventurous love story.
Tender Rebel Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-21 Scottish beauty Roslynn Chadwick needs
the safety of marriage to protect her from an unscrupulous cousin and the
fortune-hunting scoundrels who covet her wealth. And Anthony Malory is
precisely the sort of handsome rogue she's been warned against. A cunning,
ruthless, yet irresistible rake, Anthony's sensual blue eyes speak of pleasures
beyond her imagining—and Roslynn dearly wishes she dared to surrender to such a
man. Believing his passionate promises will surely lead to disaster. But
denying her heart may cost the exquisite Highlands lady an unparalleled love
hotter than flame and more precious than the rarest jewel.
Make Me Love You Johanna Lindsey 2016-07-05 #1 New York Times bestselling
author Johanna Lindsey delivers “first rate romance” (Daily News) in this
sparkling, passionate tale of an earl’s daughter who must convince a mysterious
viscount to marry her and end his vendetta against her brother. One duel could
be considered a matter of honor, but three duels are attempted murder! With
enlightened society outraged at such reckless behavior among young noblemen,
the Prince Regent orders Robert Whitworth, the earl of Tamdon’s heir, and Lord
Dominic Wolfe to end their dispute by allying their families through marriage.
Whichever party refuses to comply will forfeit his lands and title. Whitworth
relishes the idea of sending his younger sister Brooke to his enemy’s remote
estate. He knows the Wolf will reject her as a bride, thereby losing his wealth
and status. The Wolf, however, is determined to scare away the Whitworth chit.
With dueling no longer an available means of destroying the man he abhors, he
will be satisfied to see him lose his lands and title. But he hadn’t expected
his enemy’s sister to be so resourceful or resilient. Brooke Whitworth has been
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dreaming of her first season in London because she intends to win a husband who
will take her far away from her unloving family. Instead, she is being sent to
the Yorkshire moors to wed a mysterious nobleman whose family is cursed and who
has thrice tried to kill her brother. But there’s no room in her heart for
fear; this man is her means of escape. She will make him love her!
The Magic of You [Mystical Realms 1] (Siren Publishing Menage Amour) McKinlay
Thomson 2014-07-15 [Menage Amour: Erotic Fantasy Menage a Trois Romance, M/M/F,
light consensual BDSM, spanking, HEA] Jessica Whittemore loves anything magic.
She is unlucky in love and lives alone with her black house cat, Merlin. When
she goes on a holiday with the tour company "Magical England," she never
expects to end up in another realm. King Baen Caladh and Lord Carr Domhnull of
Marak have been lovers for years and are waiting for the perfect woman to
complete them and be their Queen. When Jessica saves Baen's sister from certain
death, they ride in and whisk her back to their castle. Both men are smitten
with her from the start and set out to convince her she belongs in Marak,
despite the obstacles she throws up against them. But an enemy is lurking, bent
on conquering the realm. Jessica's men will do anything to protect her, but
this headstrong woman is more than capable of protecting herself. Will Jessica
and her warriors find the happiness they seek? Or will they be too late? ** A
Siren Erotic Romance
One Heart to Win Johanna Lindsey 2013-06-11 In her fiftieth novel, New York
Times bestselling author Johanna Lindsey takes her readers on a sensual,
romantic adventure through the American West. Some young ladies marry for money
and social standing, a few lucky ones marry for love—but Tiffany Warren is
marrying to end a feud. Honoring her mother’s promise, Tiffany reluctantly
travels west to meet her estranged father and his enemy’s eldest son, rancher
Hunter Callahan. Once the Warrens and the Callahans are united by marriage,
both clans will stop squabbling over a disputed strip of land. In the chaos of
a train robbery Tiffany seizes a golden opportunity: By assuming the identity
of her father’s new housekeeper she can live with the father she never knew and
assess his true character, as well as that of the neighboring cowboy to whom
she is betrothed. But, too late, Tiffany discovers that the rivalry between the
Warrens and the Callahans has escalated when the Callahans steal the Warrens’
housekeeper as soon as she steps off the train! Now, Tiffany, who is pretending
to be Jennifer Fleming, finds herself living in the enemy camp, under the same
roof as her fiancé. All too soon she learns her intended is a handsome, sweet
talking charmer whom she has to fight off because he can’t keep his eyes—or his
hands—off Jennifer. After Tiffany’s charade is exposed she refuses to marry
Hunter to end the feud. As Hunter goes about claiming his rightful bride-to-be,
he knows that although he loves two women—proper, elegant Tiffany as well as
spunky, passionate Jennifer—he has only one heart to win.
A Gentle Feuding Johanna Lindsey 2011-06-28 Duty demands that Sheena, the
beautiful jewel of the Fergusson clan, wed to end the violent feud that has
devastated her family. But never could she give herself completely to the
handsome and dangerous laird Jamie MacKinnion - the most feared man in the
Scottish highlands. The captive prize of Jamie's sword, Sheena struggles in
vain to escape the desire awakened by his touch. And though pride insists she
hate her dashing enemy, Sheena's heart begs her to yield...and to surrender to
Jamie's passionate love.
Love Only Once Johanna Lindsey 1985 Regina Ashton - the beautiful niece of Lord
Edward and Lady Charlotte Malory - found that her life changed forever the
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night she was abducted from a dark London street and carried to the house of a
stranger. At first Reggie was amused, then outraged at the arrogance of the
bronzed, golden-haired seducer who taught her both passion and shame, and who
dragged her good name through the mud. But she knew that she would never be
able to forget Nicholas Eden. Nicholas was intrigued by the fiery beauty who
stirred his desires as no woman ever had before.But a painful secret from his
past hardened his heart against Reggie, while her pride reined back her own
deep longing.Fate and scandal had thrown them together, but it was not until
tragic misunderstandings and storm-tossed dangers almost destroyed everything
that they had once shared that they both realised their blazing destiny... to
Love Only Once.
No Choice But Seduction Johanna Lindsey 2009-04-21 Hot-headed American sea
captain Boyd Anderson runs to the aid of his brother-in-law's kidnapped
daughter, only to lock horns with a fellow rescuer, the adventure-seeking Katey
Tyler.
The Magic of You Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-19 As wild and reckless as the most
incorrigible of her male cousins, Amy Malory has reached a marriageable age and
has set her sights on a most inappropriate mate: the straight-laced American
ship captain who once nearly had her Uncle James hung for piracy. Warren
Anderson is shocked by the brazen advances of his despised enemy's beautiful
niece. Though determined to resist her, he burns for the enchanting British
minx. And an impassioned heart implores him to surrender to a love that could
stoke the smouldering fires of a family feud into a dangerous, all consuming
blaze.
So Speaks the Heart Johanna Lindsey 2011-07-05 Born a wealthy French heiress
but betrayed into bondage, Brigitte de Louroux swears she will never be any
man's slave. Rugged and powerful Rowland of Montville sees only a beautiful
enchantress in peasant's rags -- a wench to serve his every need. Defenseless
against his unbridled passions, Brigitte is forced to yield her innocence to
desires the warrior lord arouses in her heart. But her surrender will vanquish
the handsome knight - awakening within him a love as mighty and relentless as
his conquering sword.
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